
 

 

LEAVERS SPEECH 

 

Where have the last 7 years gone? My time here at TG has been 

amazing – really great! 

 

The best trip was when we went to Weston-super-Mare which is 89.5 

miles from here, making it the longest trip that we’ve been on. We first 

went to see the sand sculptures and learnt how to make them. Then we 

played on the beach for a bit. After that, the teacher let us buy 

souvenirs.  

My friends in Year 6 have been kind and supportive, keeping in touch 

with Aaron and AJ during lockdown has helped me to stay positive. I 

will never forget the shelter that I built with Harry, Aaron, AJ and 

Charlie made from logs and a pallet. Unfortunately we ran out of time 

so we were unable to see how many people we could get on top. 

 

The TG family have really helped me through my years at primary 

school, ready for moving on to my secondary school with confidence 

and excitement. 

 

 

 

 


